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PRESS RELEASE 
Caution against misleading information regarding issuance of duplicate Mark Sheets, Certificates, and 
Document Correction   
 
It has come to the notice of the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) Regional Office Delhi (East) 
that certain unauthorized sources are circulating misleading information claiming to offer quick solutions 
for the issuance of duplicate mark sheets, certificates, and document corrections.  
 
The CBSE strongly condemns the dissemination of such unauthentic and potentially deceptive information. 
These unofficial platforms are not affiliated with or authorized by CBSE in any capacity. Relying on such 
sources may lead to misinformation, financial loss, or other serious consequences.  
 
All official and accurate information related to following is available only through the official CBSE website 
www.cbse.gov.in :  

 Issuance of duplicate documents,  

 Corrections in certificates or other records  

 Any other student or examination-related services  
 
CBSE advises all students, parents, and stakeholders to rely exclusively on official notifications issued by 
the Board through its website, regional offices, or verified communication channels.  
 
The Board shall not be held responsible for any issues arising from information circulated through 
unofficial or third-party sources. This issues in public interest by Central Board of Secondary Education.  
 

 

Secretary, CBSE 
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